The Farms at Westlake Newsletter Spring 2023

New Board of Directors

PRESIDENT

Anna Boose 6 East Lake Drive 860-978-0324 860-632-8823

aboose324@sbcglobal.net

VICE PRESIDENT

Michael Coughlin 5 East Lake Place 860-613-2625 860-490-3174 m_coughlin@att.net

TREASURER

Erica Truong 8 East Lake Drive 203-213-0580

ericatruong94@gmail.com (Preferred Method of Contact)

BOARD MEMBER

Maricelys Maldonado
4 East Lake Place
860-709-2709

Marie198310@yahoo.com

BOARD MEMBER

Evelyn Melillo 5 Woodlot Lane ebm505@comcast.net

BOARD MEMBER

Michael Moroni 2 East Lake Drive 860-930-6515

michaelmoroni54@gmail.com



- ♣ Please contact City Hall at 860-638-4850 regarding any SPRING CLEAN UP.
- **↓**To report **streetlight outages**, please call Public Works at 860-638-4850
- Changes to your home that requires a building permit from the city, must first be approved by the Association.
 - Approval Forms can be found on our new website: http://www.thefarmsatwestlakect.com.
- ♣ Please make sure to walk your dogs on a leash and clean up after them

The Farms 50th Anniversary Gala & Annual Community Meeting

Date & Location: Saturday, May 20th at 1 pm on The Great Hill near the gazebo (Rain date will be Sunday, May 21st).



Looking for any volunteers to help organize The Farms 50th Anniversary

Gala and Annual Community Meeting!

- A <u>volunteer meeting</u> will be held on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>April 15th at 2pm</u> for those interested in making this an amazing event. Please reach out to Anna if you are interested in helping.
- Please consider loaning any director chairs, folding tables, lawn games, and culinary expertise to our gala!